FCA ALERT – Leighton Corporate Services LLC
The Financial Conduct Authority (“FCA”) would like to alert the SEC and FBI that:

Leighton Corporate Services LLC

520 Pike Street

Seattle

Washington

WA 98101

United States

www.leightoncorp.com
info@leightoncorp.com, 

sales@leightoncorp.com, 

careers@leightoncorp.com 

and 

admin@leightoncorp.com 

Telephone: +12064450642

Fax: +12062679842 and +12062679829
is not authorised under the Financial Services and Markets Act 2000 (“FSMA”) to carry on a regulated activity in the United Kingdom. Regulated activities include, amongst other things, advising on investments and dealing and arranging deals in investments ("investments" include stocks and shares). The FCA believes that this organisation may be targeting UK customers.
